
January Newsletter 
3s Class 

Ms. Deb and Ms. Stacie 

Welcome Back!   
Thank you for all your wonderful gifts and cards for 

Christmas; you made our holidays very special.    
We are so proud of each kiddo who jingled and jived at 

the Christmas Celebration! 
We hope you enjoyed the break and pray you had time 
with friends and family to celebrate Jesus’ birthday 

and the wonders of the season.. 

Please be sure to dress your child in layers, as the 
classroom does feel warmer to some than others.  We 

will go outside as long as the real feel is above 42 
degrees; please label all hats, gloves, coats, 

sweatshirts, and shoes. 

At-Home Activities: 
Zipping jackets, snapping buttons, clipping clothes pins, coloring with 

crayons and colored pencils, counting and sorting objects by color, size, 
shape, and reading together every day. 

No School 
January 20th  
MLK Jr. Day  

Miss Deb will be traveling to Australia from January 8-19th so 
please be sure to use Class DoJo for any communications, 

questions, or concerns to Miss Stacie. Thank you!   

This month,  
we will explore: 

 

Winter & Snow  
 

Winter Animals 
 

MLK Jr’s Dream 
 

Color: White 
Shape: Oval 

 

Numbers: 1 - 5 
Patterns 

 

Letters & Sounds: 
W, S, F, I 


